
 
 

                      CIN No.: L24231GJ1998PLC034094 

October 31, 2022 
 
To, 
Mr. Shubho Bera 
Online surveillance 
BSE Limited 
Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers,  
Dalal Street, Mumbai- 400 001 
 
Dear Sir, 
 
Sub: Clarification on Increase in Volume 
Ref: 1. Your Letter Ref. No. : L/SURV/ONL/PV/SR/2022-2023/269 dated October 31, 

2022 
         2. Scrip Code: 532967 
 
We are in receipt of your above-referred e-mail and noted the contents thereof. In this 
regard, we would like to bring to your kind attention that the Company has made all the 
necessary disclosures in accordance with Regulation 30 of SEBI (Listing Obligations and 
Disclosure Requirements) Regulations, 2015 from time to time and has not withheld any 
material information/event that in our opinion would have a bearing on the price/volume 
behavior in our scrip. The increase in volume of our scrip is purely market driven.  
 
We would like to clarify that all material information as required under Listing Regulations 
including price sensitive information have been disclosed regularly by the Company and 
we also assure that we will keep Exchange(s) informed about such information in 
compliance with Listing Regulations.    
 
Hope you find the same in order.   
 
Thanking you, 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
For Kiri Industries Limited 
 
  
 
Suresh Gondalia 
Company Secretary 
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